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Sheila Muniongo

From: Gesan Govender <gesan@envirolution.co.za>
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2016 3:44 PM
To: 'Sheila Muniongo'
Subject: FW: Clarification re Regulation 21
Attachments: RE: Reference Numbers: Gourikwa - Blanco - Droerivier (24.7 KB); RE: Reference 

Numbers: Gourikwa - Blanco - Droerivier (24.6 KB)

From: Milicent Solomons [mailto:MSolomons@environment.gov.za] 
Sent: 01 December 2016 02:30 PM
To: Gesan Govender (gesan@envirolution.co.za) <gesan@envirolution.co.za>
Cc: EIAadmin <EIAadmin@environment.gov.za>; Senisha Soobramany <SSoobramany@environment.gov.za>; Franz 
Scheepers <FScheepers@environment.gov.za>; Amanda Britz <Abritz@environment.gov.za>; Wayne Hector 
<WHector@environment.gov.za>; Olivia Letlalo <OLetlalo@environment.gov.za>
Subject: Clarification re Regulation 21

Dear Gesan 

I confirmed my interpretation of the said regulation with our IQ Desk and unfortunately Regulation 21 does not apply as we did not 
refuse your application. The application lapsed. 

Hence you have to start afresh and submit a new application form.

Regards 

Milicent 

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be 
legally privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify the 
sender. Any unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of 
Environmental Affairs accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, 
arising from information made available and actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed in 
this e-mail message may not necessarily be those of Management. 


